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Subject:  AI for Good Global Summit  
(6-7 July 2023, Geneva, Switzerland) 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

It is my pleasure to invite you to attend the Artificial Intelligence (AI) for Good Global Summit, which will take 

place from 6 to 7 July 2023 at the International Conference Centre Geneva (CICG) in Geneva, Switzerland. 

The event is organized by ITU in partnership with 40 sister United Nations (UN) agencies and co-convened by 

the government of Switzerland. 

AI and robotics innovators—and their high-tech creations—will join humanitarian leaders for the latest 

edition of the global Summit advancing AI to drive sustainable development. The Summit will demonstrate 

how these technologies can support the UN Sustainable Development Goals. Over 30 specialized robots, 

about a quarter of which are humanoid robots, will be brought together for the first time under the same 

roof. The robots will showcase capabilities ranging from fighting fires and delivering aid to providing 

healthcare and farming sustainably.  

The event will also feature talks from thought leaders as well as demos of state-of-the-art AI solutions that 

could achieve global scale with the support of the international AI for Good community, while also addressing 

the challenges that AI faces.  

Information relating to the event, including registration, confirmed speakers and exhibitors, sponsorship, 

partners and more is available on the event’s website at: https://aiforgood.itu.int/summit23/.   

Participation in the event will be free of charge, however seats are limited. Registration is required and will 

be carried out exclusively online. Registration is available here. For those not able to attend in person, 

webcast will be provided for much of the event. 

Sponsorship is open to interested parties. Sponsoring this event would be an excellent opportunity to 

position your country or organization as an AI leader. You may find more information here 

https://aiforgood.itu.int/engage/sponsor/.  

For additional information and questions relating to the AI for Good Global Summit, please contact ai@itu.int.  

Yours faithfully, 
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